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Board Meeting

Wednesday 23rd Nov 2011

Abbreviated Minutes

Attendees     P Morris                    Chairman 

                      C Harris                      Vice Chairman

                      A Lowe

                      A Donald  

                      L Gwyther

                      J Moore

Apologies: N Timms, R Cooke and J May.

The issue of the drainage was discussed, as it appears the Club has been paying for drainage when soakaways have been in situ. It was agreed that the best way to progress this would be to have a surveyor to produce plans. The Chairman suggested that it would be an idea for him to write to Castle Rock to make them aware of the situation, and perhaps they would employ a surveyor, and let us know the outcome, and if they got a reduction in the water rates, a precedent would have been made. This was proposed by Alan Lowe and seconded by Angela Donald.

 Share certificate transfer forms had been delivered to the proposed buyer.

A RSSC Ltd member had complained about not receiving his share certificate. This has been rectified and a new share certificate was produced and delivered.

The banking arrangements matter is ongoing, waiting for the appropriate forms to be completed.

The Accounts had been acquired, and all members of the board had been supplied with copies. Angela Donald thought it was strange that the sale of the courts was “profit”. As N Timms was not with us, discussion was adjourned until the next meeting. 

The Poppy and Pint had made a planning application as the seating outside was not in the original planning application and the bowls pavilion was placed slightly in the wrong place. A complaint about this had been submitted to RBC and so a retrospective planning application had to be arranged by Castle Rock. This was discussed and it was decided that the Chairman would correspond with Castle Rock.

The Chairman asked Charlie Harris about the progress of the Poppy appeal and was told that the amount raised was more than last year - even though the final amount raised was not yet known as payment for wreaths had not yet been added to the total. Charlie Harris added that sometime in the future he would like to have somewhere to interview potential new Poppy sellers.

AOB

The Chairman stated that he had not yet heard from Chris Holmes regarding the proposed Memorial. Jane Moore asked if she could receive the £20 owing from October 2010, and if she may purchase more paper for printing. Both requests were approved.

Date of Next Meeting
The date of the next meeting was provisionally arranged for Wednesday the 4th of January and Lionel Gwyther kindly allowed us the use of Bowls pavilion again.

At this point, there being no further business, the Chairman thanked everyone for their attendance.

The meeting was closed at 9.05 pm.
The Rutland Sports and Social Club. Registered office Rutland Hall, Pierrepont Road, West Bridgford Nottingham NG2 5DX

Registered with the FSA No 12455R   VAT No 117 7397 49


